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In a time when oil is down the State needs to look at ways to bring new business to
 compensate for the lost oil revenues.  Tourism is our next largest industry and we
 cannot cutback on promoting that in our State. 

Please find ways to increase or keep what we have allocated to Tourism related
 industries.
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